
~ You and your family are invited to attend the 

Spring 2024 Business Management Graduation Reception ~ 

Thursday, May 2, 2024 
11:30am-1:00pm 

McClelland Hall – Estes Atrium 
(1130 E. Helen, Tucson, AZ) 

Please RSVP by Friday, April 26, 2024 
RSVP Here! 

A lunch buffet will be served. 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

The Department of Management and Organizations 
Eller College of Management 

If you have any questions, please contact us at mosupport@eller.arizona.edu or (520) 621-7463 

https://uarizona.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2lfoupVb7Q1WPzg
mailto:mosupport@eller.arizona.edu

